

AGENDA

Lockyer Valley Community Consultative Committee

DATE / TIME

13 August 2019
6:00pm

LOCATION

Old Butter Factory, 6 Victor Street, Grantham

MINUTE TAKER

LVCCC Secretariat

ATTENDEES

- | | |
|---|---|
| ▶ Mark Hohenhaus, Chair | ▶ Neil Cook, Committee Member |
| ▶ Maurice Hennessy, Committee Member | ▶ Judy Seppanen, Committee Member |
| ▶ Linton Brimblecombe, Committee Member | ▶ Simon Warner, Committee Member |
| ▶ Margaret McCarthy, Committee Member | ▶ Kenneth Moore, Committee Member |
| ▶ Mark Newton, Committee Member | ▶ Gary Stark, Committee Member |
| ▶ Gavin Simpson, Committee Member | ▶ Gordon Van der Est, Committee Member |
| ▶ Peter Cahill, Committee Member | ▶ |
| ▶ Chris Mathews, Project Manager | ▶ Max Nichols, Project Manager |
| ▶ Sarah Delahunty, Stakeholder Engagement Manager (PPP) | ▶ Corey Doran, Stakeholder Engagement Advisor (H2C) |
| ▶ Shane Harris, Environment Advisor (H2C) | ▶ Stephen Brierley, Design Manager (H2C) |

APOLOGIES

- | | |
|---------------------------------|---|
| ▶ Kathy Brady, Committee Member | ▶ |
|---------------------------------|---|

Agenda items

NO.	AGENDA	TOPIC LEADER
	Introduction and Welcome,	Chair
2	Confirmation of previous minutes and actions; <ol style="list-style-type: none"> 1. Committee to confirm process for circulation of presentations/reports in advance of CCC meetings. 2. Committee confirmed their desire to review the hydrological and other associated EIS studies for G2H as soon as is reasonable. 3. Committee has determined that an additional meeting is required in advance of the H2C draft EIS submission, date to be confirmed. 4. Committee has requested the Consultation Program for G2H be updated to reflect delays experience 5. Committee members to submit three (3) major items/issues for further investigation and presentation by Inland Rail project team over the coming meetings. 6. Inland Rail to confirm date for visual amenity workshop, facilitated by Lat27, as soon as reasonable. 7. Committee to nominate representatives to participate in a visual amenity workshop, facilitated by Lat27 on behalf of Inland Rail. 	
3	Conflict of interest register	All
4	Gowrie to Helidon Project Update	M Nichols
5	Helidon to Calvert EIS Submission Update	C Matthews

NO.	AGENDA	TOPIC LEADER
6	Visual Amenity Impacts Update, Workshop Feedback	S Harris
7	Social and Economic Impacts / Opportunities Update	H Williams and J Tait
8	<p>CCC Member Raised Topics - Feedback</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Passenger Rail (NC, MH, KB) • Noise and Vibration from alignment (NC) • Visual impacts (NC, GS [of Noise barriers], GDVE, KB) • Local Benefits (MH) • Connection to Port of Brisbane (MH) • Hydrological impact of Noise barriers for Forest Hill (GS) • Continuation of traffic through main street for Forest Hill (GS) • Impact to Local Hall, War memorial and parkland (GS, GVDE) • Pollution from uncovered wagons, fuel emissions (GVDE) • Impact to connectivity - traffic impacts at Level Crossings, increased rail traffic and train lengths (GDVE, KB) • Detail for sound barriers, Laidley-Plainland Road to tunnel (JS) • Early acquisition/resumption-acquisition for leased land, TMR only dealing with free-hold property to-date (JS) • Compensation for properties bordering proposed alignment, what are the trigger for compensation (JS) • Noise impacts to public areas, sporting complexes – impact to ongoing viability as venue for sport (GVDE) • Vibration impacts to buildings close to alignment (GDVE) 	Project Team
9	General Business	All

Next meeting

Tuesday, 15 October 2019. Postmans Ridge Hall, Sandy Creek Road, Postmans Ridge.